Upcoming Important Information/Dates

Attendance and Punctuality

Each week we celebrate the two classes with the best attendance for that week — one from EYFS/KS1 and one
from KS2. CONGRATULATIONS to 2S (with 99%) and to 4C and 5P (also with 99%) for their great attendance
this week. These classes will receive our ‘Attendance Bears’ to look after for the week.

Well done to the following classes for their excellent punctuality (least amount of lates). CONGRATULATIONS to
2S (with 0 lates) and to 5C, 6A and 6A (also with O lates) this week. These classes will receive our ‘Early Birds’ to
look after for the week.

2BD Class Assembly

This will take place at 9:15am on Friday 26th April - Parents/Carers, please join us as 2BD share some of their
learning with you.

New Bike Racks/Scooter Pods

Many of you will have noticed we now have new Bike Racks/Scooter Pods in the Y5/6 and Y3/4 Areas. Cycling,
walking or scooting to school is the best way to build activity into the whole family’s routine, boost mental health
and wellbeing and reduce your carbon footprint. Now we have these increased storage facilities, and now the

weather is finally improving, we look forward to seeing more children cycling or scooting to school

Bikeability

If your Year 5/6 child/ren are signed up for this, please ensure they come to school with their bike and helmet
every day next week. Their bikes can be stored by the Year 3/4 Entrance.

Highfield Hikers

On Friday 17 May, several Highfield Staff will be taking part in The Nightingale’s Night Hike. The Night Hike is
THE event of the year. 1 in 2 people will be diagnosed with cancer in their lifetime, which means if not already,
we will all be touched by Cancer. It’s a staggering statistic and we want to support The Nightingale in making
sure they are there for everyone, providing vital and free support. If you are able, we would be really grateful if
you could please sponsor us using the below link: https://www.justgiving.com/team/highfield

French Storytelling Performance

As part of our whole school topic ‘Vive La France’, we are delighted to inform you that the Freshwater Theatre
Company will be coming to Highfield to perform a traditional tale on Tuesday 7th May 2024 to Year 3,4 and 5.
This interactive production, presented entirely in French, combines two beloved fairy tales: "Goldilocks" and "The
Three Little Pigs." We are asking for a contribution of £3.50 per child (via Arbor) to cover the cost of this
performance. Unfortunately, if several children do not contribute, then the performance will not take place as the
school is unable to meet large shortfalls. The deadline to pay is Friday 3rd May 2024. This event promises to be
an exciting and enriching foreign language experience for all!

WRM Digital Tools

To access these tools you will need to visit https://whiterosemaths.com/resources/digital-tools and enter the three
word code for this week: gib-kid-lin

Wishing you all a lovely weekend,

Mrs Morton and Mrs Calder


https://www.justgiving.com/team/highfield

Spring/Summer Preloved Uniform Sale

Mon 29th April
(after school in the playground)

Donations

Drop your Spring/Summer uniforms into
the tub in the pram shed

AX v

Gingham Dresses, shorts,
polo t shirts, book bags, rucksacks
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